
 

November 27, 2020 Update 

Residents/Family/Friends/Staff, 

Covid-19 Status: We have had no known positive cases of COVID-19 within our resident population.   
 
Indoor Visitation Suspended: Per the Centers for Medicaid and Medicare Services (CMS), we are required to 
suspend visitation at Beechwood until the county falls back below 10%. Hamilton County’s positivity rate has risen to 
13.8% through the week of 11/18. This is a 2.8% increase since last week’s update and the county remains ‘Red’. 
 
If you would like to schedule video visitation, please email (mrandolph@beechwoodhome.com) to request a session. 
 
Resident Mail: For Residents who are unable to manage their personal mail, please let us know if you would like the  
mail set aside for pickup going forward.   

Outside Food Delivery Opportunity on Wednesdays:  If a Resident or family/friend places an order, please email 
Scot (sharmon@beechwoodhome.com) and Megan (mrandolph@beechwoodhome.com) by 3:00 PM on Tuesday with 
the Resident name, restaurant or delivery app name, and estimated delivery time so we can anticipate the orders 
arriving and ensure staff are available to collect/deliver in a timely manner.  
 
As always, if you have any questions please contact  Scot Harmon sharmon@beechwoodhome.com (Administrator) 
and/or Patricia Clark pclark@beechwoodhome.com (CEO).  Happy Thanksgiving! 

Scot Harmon,                                                              Patricia A. Clark, DM 
Administrator                                                              CEO, Administrator 


